Tenant Fire Pits:

Please don’t break out the marshmallows for your tenants’ portable fire pits, whether it be wood burning, gas or coal.  Your local Fire Marshall’s Office has a wealth of information about the placement of these portable fire pits and local fire code regulations.  Most often, the same regulations apply for portable fire pits as for barbeques, so please check with your local Fire Marshall.

Any dug out fire pits created by tenants for “backyard camp fires” should be prohibited.

As a building owner, you are free to create building rules that do not impact Fair Housing protected classes.  Your building rule should address the fire and life safety issues in multifamily housing.  If there is no specific Fire Marshall regulation prohibiting their use, you can create building rules that require tenants with fire pits or barbeques to be compliant with fire code regulations.
